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This half term, Pandas have started reading ‘The Storm Whale’, following the story of Noi 
and the mysterious creature they find on the beach. We will be learning how to use 

description, prepositions and time words in our writing as we follow Noi’s story.  

Maths 

Reception 
We have been experimenting 

with different ways to represent 
9 and 10; you can see here we 

have used Numicon!  

  

  

 

 
Year 1 

The Year 1‘s have really 
challenged themselves this half 

term; they have been counting in 
2’s, 5’s and 10’s! They have 

even used their counting skills to 
make equal groups of 2’s and 

find out the total amount.  

Art 

We have been looking at different ways to print and 
make repeating patterns using shapes and objects around 
us. As the Coronation approaches, we chose to design a 

new flag for the king! Can you spot the repeating 
pattern? 

 

 

 

RE 
To kick start our Summer term, we learnt all about the 
Easter. The children acted out the story using different 

sounds and actions to retell the Easter story.  
 

Science 
In science, we have been learning all about animals and 
their offspring. We have started to explore life cycles and 
food chains, and how they impact the world around us.  

In PE, Pandas will be learning and perfecting different types of gymnastics moves - can you 
make a sequence at home to show your adults?   

 

Please remember to wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays, and have your piercings 
covered. Please make sure to have named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for 

outdoor learning/playtimes every day. 
 


